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Far West Regional League Roster Freeze – 2013-2014.

The Far West Regional League roster freeze date for the core team (before club pass players) is close of business on the Wednesday before your first league game.  Your FWRL roster is your state association roster – at close of business on that Wednesday.  Your FWRL roster should match your state association roster that day.  Any player added to your team after that Wednesday is a club pass player for FWRL purposes, even though they may be on your subsequent National Championship Series roster or the roster for your league play. 

Specifically, FWRL rosters are frozen as follows:
1) Please get your rosters into the computer as soon as possible.  For ADG states, just get properly registered with your state association as soon as possible – we will take it from there.  For non-ADG states, please input the player data on the roster screen in the team information section.
2) If your roster is correct in the computer, then that is your frozen FWRL roster and you don’t need to do anything else. We will print a hard copy, and any subsequent roster additions for your team are counted as club pass players for the remainder of the FWRL season.  Any players added to the roster subsequent to The roster freeze date count as club pass players for any FWRL game that they participate in.
3) If your roster is not correct in the computer on the roster freeze date, then please scan and email a copy each to Franke Conroe and Gary Emerson. Any players added to the roster subsequent to the roster freeze date count as club pass players for any FWRL game that they participate in.
4) If the player is permanently rostered to your team after the roster freeze date, then the player still counts against your club pass player maximum in any game in which they play.  The roster on the roster freeze date is the “team” and any other players are club pass players.  If, for example, you add 6 new players to your permanent state association roster the week after the roster freeze date, then only five of those players may be on the game roster for any given ND game, because only five club pass players are allowed.
5) Please study the new club pass player rule posted on the home page.  It is new and simplified effective with the season of  2013-14.
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